January 26, 2018
To the County of St. Paul Council:

| am bringing forward a request to council for the installation of a texas gate. The
proposed site for the texas gate is on range road 104 north of highway 28. The road is a
no exit road and has very light traffic with us being responsible for just about all of the
traffic. For those of you who are familiar with this road, | am suggesting to install the
gate between the two driveways into Frank Sloan’s yard. | am prepared to install the
gate myself, meeting the county’s specifications, with me being responsible for all costs
of the project.

| am not planning on grazing the road allowance; | am installing this as a safety feature
to keep any stray cattle from wandering onto highway 28.

If you have any questions or concerns you can contact me at (780) 646-0727.

Thank you,

Chris Sloan




